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Comments: I am concerned that the mine will negatively impact water quality by reducing stream flows,

increasing stream water temperatures, and leaching toxic waste into the water. These things would destroy

valuable ecosystems. . The forest service need to provide accurate testing before a decision can be made

regarding the stibnite mine project. The forest service needs to accurately estimate the impacts of the mine. The

likelihood of underestimating the harm that this project will cause is still great as the MODPRO2 model still needs

additional clarification and testing.   

 

The South Fork Salmon is a sacred and wild place, it is not only beautiful in it scenery but also in its offering of

pristine habitat to wildlife and people alike. There is no hope for the future in this project only the profits of today.

The most hopeful actions we can take for the future of our world are actions that preserve and protect our wild

and scenic places, to go forward with this project is to curse future genertations

 

Don't approve the mine. The forest service should reject the proposed mine plan because it violates the Boise

Forest Land Resource Management Plans,

fails to minimize all adverse environmental impacts, violates the Clean Water Act, Conflicts with established

Treaty Rights, Violates the Endangered Species act, Fails to provide evidence that Perpetua's mining claims are

legally valid. 


